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Patients who want to use Medisave
to pay for private medical care over-
seas now have another hospital op-
tion not far from the Tuas Second
Link.

Gleneagles Medini, which was
launched yesterday, is the second
hospital in Johor approved for Me-
disave use following Regency Spe-
cialist Hospital’s approval in 2010.
It joins a list of Malaysian hospitals
under two healthcare providers –
Health Management International
and Parkway Pantai – where Medis-
ave can be used.

However, certain conditions ap-
ply, including that patients must be
referred by the healthcare firms’
Singapore centres first and Medis-
ave use is limited to hospitalisation
and day surgery.

Gleneagles Malaysia chief operat-
ing officer Amir Abdullah Firdaus
told a briefing yesterday that while
the hospital primarily aims to serve
Johor, it also makes a compelling
case for international patients.

“In Malaysia, because we are all
governed by the Private Healthcare
Facilities and Services Act, we can-
not charge differently and discrimi-
nate,” he noted. “Singapore pa-
tients get charged exactly the same

as Malaysians. In that sense, we’ve
got a strong value proposition for in-
ternational patients coming in.”

Some of its hospitals, including
Gleneagles Kuala Lumpur, Glenea-
gles Penang and Pantai Hospital Ay-
er Keroh in Malacca, continue to
grow their international clientele,
he added.

The RM400 million (S$132 mil-
lion) Gleneagles Medini, a 300-bed
tertiary hospital, opened its doors
last month. It has since been visited

by more than 1,000 patients, includ-
ing a number of Singaporeans.

It is the 14th hospital in Malaysia
built by Parkway Pantai, part of
IHH Healthcare. It now has 30 mul-
ti-speciality medical consultants. A
167-suite medical office block is slat-
ed for completion next year.

The hospital has centres of excel-
lence in cardiology, orthopaedics,
women and children, oncology and
ophthalmology.

Other features include 18 inten-

sive care units, eight neonatal inten-
sive care unit beds, six labour and
delivery suites and a 24/7 emergen-
cy room. It also has some of the lat-
est medical technology, such as a
640-slice CT scanner, believed to
be the first in Johor.

Singaporean Zabariah Ahmad,
64, who is receiving treatment for
her lung and heart conditions, told
The Straits Times that, as a Muslim,
she appreciates the cultural sensi-
tivity of the hospital staff.

Madam Zabariah, a Malaysia per-
manent resident, sought treatment
at Gleneagles Medini as it is near
her children’s homes – her daugh-
ter lives in Johor while her son is in
Singapore.

With some procedures an estimat-
ed 30 per cent to 50 per cent cheap-
er in Malaysia, the family should
save money. “The staff are also very
caring,” she said.
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Property heavyweight City Devel-
opments has re-entered the Austral-
ian residential sector, with plans to
develop a site in Brisbane.

Located in Merivale Street in the
highly-sought-after South Bank pre-
cinct, the 2,733 sq m freehold site
will be developed into two 30-sto-
rey towers accommodating 472
apartments.

The housing project is expected
to be worth about A$275 million

(S$281 million). CDL and Australian
developer Abacus Property Group
will provide the majority of equity
funding via a preferred equity inter-
est of about A$30 million each.

The third investor is KPG Capital,
a privately owned Brisbane-based
property development and invest-
ment group.

The site is well connected to
Brisbane’s central business district
and the future Queens Wharf inte-
grated resort, CDL said in a state-
ment yesterday.

It is also close to South Brisbane

Train Station and major universi-
ties such as the University of
Queensland, Queensland Universi-
ty of Technology and Southbank In-
stitute of Technology.

“The future plans for South Bris-
bane are highly promising with
over A$5 billion of proposed infra-
structure investment, further boost-
ing its reputation as Brisbane's fore-
most entertainment, cultural, com-
mercial and education precinct,”
CDL noted.

The company’s re-entry into
Australia’s residential market is in

line with its overseas expansion
strategy announced two years ago
to supplement its Singapore opera-
tions, said executive chairman
Kwek Leng Beng.

“Brisbane’s residential market re-
mains highly attractive due to its af-
fordability when compared to oth-
er major cities in Australia.

“Both domestic and international
buyers are looking to Brisbane for
greater value and higher yield,” he
said in the CDL statement.

Early works have commenced for
the site and both towers have been
launched for pre-sales. The re-
sponse has been “very positive”,
said the property group.
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An artist’s impression of the 472-unit residential project, which is located in the
South Bank precinct in Brisbane. PHOTO: CITY DEVELOPMENTS LTD
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New hospital near Second Link is the second
hospital in Johor approved for Medisave use

CDL back in Aussie housing market
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